


leadership and community-building this award was designed to honor. He joins previous 

recipients Dr. Keith Bonin and Dr. Sarah Raynor, as testaments to our faculty's commitment to 

academic excellence and to our Wake Forest students!" Jay will be formally honored at the CBOV 

meeting in October, and in addition to his receiving a plaque and $3,000, his department will 

receive $7,000 to support a powerful academic vision. Keith Bonin and the Physics Department 

used their award in 2017 to bring in leading physics scholars to speak with students. Sarah 

Raynor and the Department of Mathematics & Statistics used their award in 2018 to reimagine 

the Mathematics & Statistics Center (the redesign opened this August). Please join me in 

congratulating Jay Ford. We are all in his debt for his visionary leadership and service. 

FULBRIGHT DAY OF CELEBRATION AND BENEFIT CONCERT 
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All-day events today, Reynolda Hall; Benefit concert "Chopin 

Meets the Beatles" at 7:30 p.m., Brendle Recital Hall 

Today is a Fulbright Day: of Celebration on the Remolda Camgus. Former 

Fulbright Scholars (faculty, professional and study), Fulbright Program 

Advisers and U.S. Department of State representatives will come to 

Reynolda Hall for information sessions, workshops and a reception. Then, 

at 7:30 p.m., pianist Pam Howland will present a benefit concert "Chogin 

Meets the Beatles!" on behalf of Fulbright English Teaching Assistant to 

Poland Michael Gilmor, who died soon after his return from duty. The

concert, in Brendle Recital Hall, is free and open to the public. 

COLLEGE HOUSE HOSTS COFFEE AND CONVERSATION 

Tuesday, Sept. 10, at 10 a.m., College House 

The College House's next Coffee and Conversation will be held on Tuesday, 

September 10, at 10 a.m. Tim Pyatt, the Dean of the Library, will share "What's 

New at ZSR." RSVP to wfhouse@wfu.edu. 
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NEW FACULTY IN THE FOREST PROGRAM 

Tuesday, Sept. 10, from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m., Autumn 

Room in Reynolda Hall 

In August 2013, the College started the "New Faculty in the Forest" program, designed to help 

new faculty be more thoroughly acclimated to the institution. This year-long, optional program 

was a way to connect new faculty to different offices on campus - both student-serving and 

faculty-serving in nature - through a series of monthly, interactive meetings. The 2019-2020 

program is open to faculty members in their first, second, or third years at Wake Forest. The 




















